
I am writing to raise my objection to the draft policy DM BG16 in the Draft Enfield Local Plan, 
allocating Firs Farm Wetlands (Site ID SA59) as a site for burial and/or crematorium use. I oppose 
this policy because Firs Farm wetlands is a vitally important community resource, essential to the 
health and well-being of the local people in many ways. In recent years many local people have 
volunteered to turn a featureless green space into an important Nature reserve and sports 
facility that is greatly used and appreciated by the community.  Enfield councils plans are 
detrimental to the use and enjoyment of this community resource and I request that the Council 
removes all reference to Firs Farm wetlands from Policy SP CL4
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